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At a meeting held on 30/05/2018, the Board considered the documents on file and 

the report of the Inspector. 

 

 

The Board decided that the proposed development does comprise Strategic 

Infrastructure Development, generally in accordance with the inspector’s 

recommendation.   

 

Note: the Board also agreed with the Inspector’s conclusion in section 8.2 of her 

report, meaning a planning application for the solar farm and battery storage should 

be made to Kildare County Council in the first instance. 

 

The list of recommended statutory consultees is agreed (check that CER is still 

correct title for the organisation). 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 30/05/2018 

 Conall Boland   

 


